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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Demolition works at Longannet Power station 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that on or around 23rd July 20 (weather dependent), a planned minor, 

non-emergency demolition event will take place at Longannet Power Station. This Planned 

demolition has been carefully planned and resourced within a controlled safe environment by 

the Demolition Contractor (Brown and Mason), under the Supervision of the Demolition Site 

Manager.  

 

Small quantities of explosives may be used to aid the demolition of the structure and could 

result in a higher than ‘normal’ noise levels or rising dust that may attract your attention.  

This will only last a short duration, please do not be alarmed at this time.   

 

The demolition activity may pass with minimal visual or noise impact, but due to your close 

proximity to Longannet Power Station or the potential to be travelling in the surrounding 

area, ScottishPower Generation Assets Ltd would like to make you aware of the planned 

activity.  

 

There is NO marine exclusion zone in force for this event, as the exclusion zone put in place 

by the demolition company falls within the landside footprint of the Power Station. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 

Nos 10, 24, 45 and 46 of 2019 remain in force  

Nos 04, 07, 20, 21, 23, 25 and 26 of 2020 remain in force. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ashley Nicholson 

Senior Harbour Master 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


